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Dear Niles Preparatory Academy Families,  

On behalf of the Husky pack, we are happy to welcome you to the 2023-2024 school year! 
My name is Melanie Jarman, and I am the Principal of Niles Preparatory Academy. With 
over twenty-four years of experience in education, I am looking forward to leading this 
pack of eager young learners through this exciting new school year. 

 I believe that with a positive attitude, a growth mindset, and good character anyone can 
achieve great things. I strive to instill those qualities in our young learners and to be a 
positive role model as well. We are all here to learn together. It is my goal to provide a 
safe and nurturing educational environment that challenges our students to reach beyond 
their expectations to become lifelong learners who will make the world a better place. We 
are looking forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure our children can 
achieve their highest potential.  

Please feel free to stop by my office or send an email, as I am eager to meet and get to 
know each one of you. We are holding our Back-to-School Open House on August 14, 
2023 from 3pm-5pm. We are encouraging all our families to come and ask questions, meet 
the teachers, drop off school supplies, and tour the building so everyone is prepared for the 
first day of school on August 16th! 

I am looking forward to embarking on what promises to be an amazing year at Niles 
Preparatory Academy.  

 

Yours in education, 

 Mrs. Melanie Jarman, M. Ed. 

 Principal K-6 
 Niles Preparatory Academy 
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